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CORRIGENDUM TO THE DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 115, S. 2025, PROVISION
OF TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE TO PRIVATE SCHOOLS FOR THE FIRST QUARTER
OF FISCAL YEAR 2025

To: Heads, Private Elementary and Secondary Schools

1. Relative to the Division Memorandum No. 115, s. 2025, dated March 20, 2025,
the Provision of Technical Assistance to Private Schools for the First Quarter of Fiscal
Year 2025 has been rescheduled from April 1, 2025, to March 31, 2025 (Monday), from
8:30 AM to 12:00 NN.

2. All other contents of the Memorandum remain the same.

3. Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance with this Memorandum
are earnestly desired.
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ENGR. EDGARD C. DOMINGO PhD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent p-
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